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AUSTRALIA 

                           “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for ever.  Amen.”  Romans 11:36 

February 2017 
 

 “The Lord hath made bare his holy arm in the eyes of all the nations; and all the 
ends of the earth shall see the salvation of our God” (Isaiah 52:10).  Greetings once 
again in the precious name of Jesus Christ the Lord. 
   
 Humanly speaking, it seems that things have been going slow this past month, 
with few opportunities to speak to people concerning the Gospel, nor seeing any visitors 
to our services.  Nevertheless, Cyd and I are encouraged that we continue to have the 
privilege of proclaiming the Gospel, even in our feebleness.  We also remain very 
thankful to the Lord for His grace and goodness towards us as well as for the Lord’s 
churches and people who offer prayers and support unto Him on our behalf.  We 
appreciate greatly the words and thoughts of encouragement that are sent our way. 
  
 Cyd was quite sick this past month with a severe strep throat infection that 
required an extended time of bed rest with antibiotics.  It was over a week before her 
condition began to improve.  We are thankful that she is feeling better now and gaining 
back some of her strength.  
  
 Thank you for your love, prayers, encouragement, and support for the Lord’s 
work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. 
 
Love in Christ, Frank James 
 

News From The HomefrontNews From The HomefrontNews From The HomefrontNews From The Homefront    
Kleenex: 
 
This past month with illness, I went through a lot of Kleenex. I had more time to think 
and remembered my great uncle telling me how he and his family never had Kleenex as 
he grew up.  It seems like a funny thing to talk about, but I’m mentioning it because we 
can tend to take so many things for granted.  Then when we lived in the jungle of Papua 
New Guinea, we didn’t have paper towels, and we used bandanas and kitchen towels 
instead. It was more laundry, but it wasn’t a big deal. These times are good for us and 
work on our behalf to be more grateful for something as simple as Kleenex and paper 
towels.  
 
A friend in Christ, Cyd James   


